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Topic:   Fraud Policy - Training 

Question:  57 

Written:  Senator Kitching 

Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 7 July 2017 

When and how is training with respect to the Fraud Control Policy delivered? 

Answer 

DPS Fraud Awareness Training is provided online and face to face. The online course is mandatory 
for all staff, and is included in the induction checklist for new starters to complete. Face to face 
training may be provided as a follow-up to the online training, or on an as required basis. 


